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Thursday’s Program 

Hogar Infantil Orphanage 
We meet via Zoom this week. We will hear from 
Patricia Garland. Patricia is a 
board member of Hogar Infantil, 
Inc. which supports Casa Hogar 
La Gloria Orphanage in Tijuana. 
Our club financially supports 
Hogar through our foundation. The orphanage 
provides a home for the orphaned, abused, 
neglected, and abandoned children of Tijuana. The 
children receive care in a secure and loving home. 

Looking Ahead 
April 28 – Arts in the Park 

We are dark on Thursday, April 25, but there’s a 
great opportunity for community service helping 
out with Arts in the Park on Sunday, April 28.  

This year marks the 29th 
year that Rally for 
Children has presented 
Arts in the Park. The 

event runs from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM at Live Oak 
Park. Children and families will enjoy art activities, 
music, and entertainment. You can sign up for a 
shift online! Check your email for a message from 
Rita Burke with information about signing up. 
Upcoming Events 
 

April 20 ............ Highway Cleanup 
April 21 ............ Fallbrook Avocado Festival 
April 24 ............ Neighborhood Food Distribution 
April 28 ............ Arts in the Park 
May 2 ............... Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 
May 9 ............... Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 
May 16 ............. Club Meeting via Zoom 
May 16 ............. Club Board Meeting  
May 18 ............. Highway Cleanup 

 
Students of the Month 

Fallbrook Union Elementary School District 
This month we got to meet the San Onofre 
Elementary School students who were being 
recognized as Students of the Month. Sixth grader 
Skylier Jones and eighth grader Nico Harbour joined 
us for lunch along with their Principal, Joe Kniseley.  
April is the Month of the Military Child, so it was very 

appropriate 
that we heard 
from students 
whose school 
is located on 
base at Camp 
Pendleton! 

Great Performances (Fallbrook Style) 
Naval Aviation Alumni Choir 

Many thanks to Jim Mendelson for arranging our 
special musical guests at last week’s meeting. The 

Naval Aviation 
Alumni Choir 
was truly 
awesome. They 
shared a bit 

about their members’ 
service to our county 
and sang several spirited 
numbers. Heck, they 
even included the Army’s 
official song in their repertoire. How open minded! 

Quote of the Week 
Let us reach out to the children. Let us do whatever 
we can to support their fight to rise above their pain 
and suffering. 

Nelson Mandela. 


